State Availability
Sedera Medical Cost Sharing Community

Sedera is currently NOT accepting new Members in the following states:
1. Washington

2. Vermont
3. lllinois
4. New York

In addition, there may be other states where Sedera cannot and/or does not pay referral fees for
the referral of new members. This list currently includes Pennsylvania, Maryland, and Montana.
If your state is not listed above, a Medical Cost Sharing Expert would be happy to discuss
becoming a Member. Please contact Sedera by email: info@sedera.com or by phone: (855)
293-3915.

Please Note: This page will be updated to accurately reflect the current status of states in which
Sedera is accepting new Members, and Sedera reserves the right to update this list at any time
without notice.



